Steven P. McAlearney

—— i
From: Eadie, Bob <Bob.Eadie@flhealth.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 2:11 PM
To: Steven P. McAlearney
Subject: RE: Community Health of South Florida Reference (CHI)

The Monroe County Health Department has had a very good working relationship with CHI going back many years. The
organization has been successful in expanding its services in the south Dade County area as well as the upper and middle
Keys. | would recommend the City of Key West consider partnering with CHI to provide health care services.

Bob Eadie
Administrator and Health Officer
Florida Health/Monroe County

From: Steven P. McAlearney <smcalearney@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 5:16 PM

To: Eadie, Bob <Bob.Eadie@flhealth.gov>

Subject: Community Health of South Florida Reference (CHI)

Mr. Eadie,

You have been listed as a reference by CHI on a recent proposal they submitted to the City of Key West. We would be
appreciative if you would comment on your knowledge of and relationship with CHI, and whether you would
recommend the City partner with CHI to provide health care services in our community.

Thank you for your time,

Steve McAlearney
Engineering Director
City of Key West
(305) 809-3747




